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Contest:
Win a Netbook!

For 14 years now you have been participating in the “I am, I’ll be” survey, and we would like to thank you  
by giving you a chance to win 1 of 20 netbooks that were used in our 2011 round of data collection.

To be eligible for the contest, you must fill out a short questionnaire before April 1st, 2012 by either:

1)  completing the attached paper version

or

2)  the online version, by clicking on Contest: Win a Netbook! 
(top right) on the home page of our website  

www.iamillbe.stat.gouv.qc.ca/default_an.htm.

Your unique identification code required for your participation  can be found  
on the attached paper questionnaire. The questionnaire is a way for us to obtain your opinion  

on the survey so we can better fulfill your expectations in the years to come.

Thanks for participating! Good luck!

The draw will held in our office in April in the presence of a commissioner of oaths. Winners of the 20 netbooks will be drawn at random  
from all the respondents to our questionnaire. The winners will be contacted by telephone in the days following the draw.

a
b

Did you know that...
In the spring of 2010, approximately 7% of 12-year-old Quebecers targeted by the survey said they had been a victim 
of cyberbullying at least once since the beginning of the school year?

Do you know what cyberbullying is?

Cyberbullying is a when a person uses technology such as a computer with an internet connection or cellphone to 
deliberately do harm to another person.

If you are a victim of cyberbullying, or any other form of bullying, talk about it with someone you trust or ask for help.
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